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I am in opposition to this bill which would make a woman guilty of murder for having an abortion. While 

I don’t think I personally would have an abortion, I know a few people who have had abortions for a 

variety of reasons and put much thought into their decision. I believe it is a women’s right to have one in 

the first 3 months of her pregnancy. This bill is extremely narrow minded. 

Sincerely, Mary Niehaus, 2438 Lilac Lane, Fargo, ND 


